
From: Monica McFarland <monica@faninabox.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/24/2014 4:54:09 PM
Subject: Re: Reminder: SC power team

Hi Katherine,

I'm getting worried that you are not receiving my emails.

Are you getting them?

I really need approval on the wind shirts and lanyards ASAP. 

Please contact me ASAP.

Thanks,

Monica McFarland
Office Manager
Fan in a Box, LLC
855-837-7444
www.faninabox.com

Think INSIDE the Box!

On 3/21/2014 2:23 PM, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

Monica,
For the signs please make sure to update the SC power team logo on the signs.
2013 had the 25th anniversary logo -  it should be the same logo on the wind shirt. 
Thanks, Katherine 

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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